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A University Sector Institution








(2023) RBC497 Library Assistant 1.0 FTE


Full Time, 35 hours per week


Salary £22,329 inclusive of OLWA





Rose Bruford College one of the UK’s top drama schools with 9 centres internationally, offering programmes of study at both Undergraduate and Postgraduate levels are looking to recruit a Library Assistant to assist in the provision of the library service to the students and staff at our campus in Sidcup.


The post-holder will be required to assist users with a wide range of library requests including staffing the information desk, using the library management system to issue/return materials and dealing with fines.   You will also open and close the Library as required and will ensure the Library is a welcoming learning environment for all its users.


Ideally, you should have experience of working within a library or a good understanding of library services within an academic environment.  The ideal candidate will have good communication, interpersonal and customer relation skills along with a flexible approach to your work and the ability to work on your own initiative. 


The College offers an attractive package, with 35 days holiday, plus bank holidays (pro rata for part time staff) and an attractive pension scheme.  For further information about the position and how to apply please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.bruford.ac.uk" �www.bruford.ac.uk�/about/work-with-us/ If you have any queries regarding the application process, please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:recruitment@bruford.ac.uk" �recruitment@bruford.ac.uk�.





The College is committed to a policy of equal opportunities in compliance with the Equality Act 2010 and welcomes applications regardless of community, background, religious belief, gender, age, racial/ethnic group, marital status, sexual orientation, dependant responsibility or disability. We particularly welcome applications from the BAME and D/deaf and disabled communities who are currently under-represented in our workforce. 


 


Under current legislation, the college has a legal obligation to ensure that our employees have a legal right to work in the UK.  





Applications should be received by 12 Noon on 3rd April 2023


	











